
3.  MINUTE 

 The Education Executive approved the minute of the meeting held on 19 
January 2016 as being an accurate record.  The minute was thereafter 
signed by the Chair. 

 Councillor Sarah King requested an update in relation to minute item 5: 
Advanced Pupil Support Workers/Nursery Nurses.  The Depute Chief 
Executive advised that as discussions were ongoing with the unions no 
update could be provided.  

 


